From: ANDERSON Colin -REGAFFCRPSTY [colin.anderson@opg.com]

Sent: October 1, 2009 3:10 PM
To: MACD Inbox
Subject: OPG Comments - MSP Report Changes

Pursuant to the MSP's request for feedback on its proposed changes to its Market Monitoring
Reports, below please find comments from Ontario Power Generation Inc. OPG appreciates the
opportunity to provide comments on this subject to the Panel.

OPG agrees with the general direction that the Panel has proposed.

While the Reports are useful and contain valuable insights, OPG appreciates that all entities
need to re-evaluate how they perform their work, particularly in these cost-constrained
times. As such, reducing the frequency, breadth and depth of Reports is a prudent course of
action in OPG's view.

The recommendation to move to one "major" and one "minor" report per year represents a
reasonable path forward, as it reduces overall resource requirements while still providing
most of the information that participants would like to see. Specifically, OPG supports the
changes indicated in the proposed Table of Contents included in the consultation materials
provided. Additionally, OPG recommends retaining many of the tables within the statistical
appendix as they provide useful information that does not appear to be available in other
IESO reports.

In an attempt to be of assistance, the following list represents tables that OPG believes
could be discontinued with little or no impact to most

stakeholders:

* A-5, A-6, A-8, A-9, A-10, A-12, A-28, A-29, A-30, A-31, A-34,
A-35, A-36, A-37

Again, thank you for the opportunity to comment on these proposed changes. Should additional
information be required, we are happy to discuss.

Best Regards,

Colin Anderson | Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs | Ontario Power Generation T
416.592.3326

THIS MESSAGE IS ONLY INTENDED FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED

RECIPIENT(S) AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY AND/OR CONFIDENTIAL.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy or other use of
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have
received this message in error, please notify me by return e-mail and delete this message
from your system. Ontario Power Generation Inc.



